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The Use of Blackboard to Deliver Course Materials
In the College of Arts and Sciences we strongly encourage our faculty to use Blackboard to deliver course materials when ever possible, and to avoid making multiple paper copies.  We sometimes get questions about why we ask faculty to use Blackboard rather than distribute paper copies to each student.
Your instructors are using Blackboard because it offers several benefits not the least of which are that: 
(1) It allows instructors to provide you with easy access to course materials

(2) It allows students access to current versions of materials if updates have been necessary 
(3) Students can always access needed documents – paper copies are often misplaced
(4) It enhances your professors' ability to teach effectively
(5) It allows instructors to provide you with supplemental materials, that they might not be able to copy, to enhance your learning experience 

(6) It allows materials to be provided with a short lead-time and communication about the assignment to go out to all students via e-mail

(7) It promotes campus efforts for ecological and economic sustainability

If you have any questions about our College of Arts and Sciences efforts to deliver materials in electronic rather than paper form, please contact:
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Associate Dean

College of Arts and Sciences

Peck Hall 3409
Campus Box 1608

(618) 650 5067

wshaw@siue.edu
